
Executive Committee/Secretary Report 

The executive committee has met on four occasions during the year. As per the minutes of the RRM 
the EC have duly reckoned over the highest placed Nottinghamshire Club prize. Accordingly the 
recommendation is a prize of £10 or a Chess Set. This recommendation will be put to a vote at the 
AGM. 

In addition, there will be a vote on the proposal to amend Schedule C rule 4 (a matter arising from 
the Rules Revision Meeting) and information about National Chess Day on 12th September. 

Alan Kenyon 

Secretary NCA  


